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NRC NAMES NEW RESIDENT INSPECTORS
AT LASALLE NUCLEAR POWER PLANT

Nuclear Regulatory Commission officials in Lisle, lllinios, have
announced the assignment of Jeffrey Hansen and Randall Crane as
the agency's Resident Inspectors at the LaSalle Nuclear Power
Station, located near Seneca, lllinois.

Hansen joined NRC in 1991 as an operator licensing examiner.

From 1995 through 1997 he was a resident inspector at the Dresden
Nuclear Power Station in lllinois. Prior to joining the agency,

he worked as a health and safety coordinator for Engineering
Science, Inc. He was also a technical specification surveillance
coordinator for the Perry nuclear plant in Ohio and licensed as a
senior reactor operator while employed at the Wolf Creek nuclear
plant in Kansas. He received a Bachelor of Science in General
Studies from the State University of New York Regents College.

He and his family live in Yorkville, lllinois.

Prior to joining NRC in April, Crane held management positions at
the Browns Ferry nuclear plant in Alabama. He also served as a
submarine officer in the nuclear power program of the U.S. Navy.
He received a bachelor's degree in chemical engineering from
Wayne State University and a master's degree in management from
Rensseler Polytechnic Institute. He and his family will live in
Naperville, lllinois.

Hansen and Crane join NRC Senior Resident Marc Huber at LaSalle.
They can be reached at 815/357-8611.
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